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   F r i d a y  1 4 t h  O c t o b e r  2 0 1 6  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was Reception class assembly today about celebrating individuality and people who help us.  The children made us feel prou d as each one told us what they 
wanted to be when they grow up; they used the microphone too. The class  looked confident as they sang songs and happy to perform to their parents.  Well done 
Reception!  The reception and nursery classes had an exciting visit from some fire fighters who came in their fire engine into the playground this morning. 

Please can I remind parents/carers that children should not wear a hoodie instead of a school jumper or cardigan.  I will do a uniform check sometime next week.  
The weather is definitely getting colder so children need to bring coats, jackets etc to school.  

Our school priorities for improvement  2016-17 are: 

  handwriting, 

  presentation of work  

 quality of writing across the curriculum 

We are already seeing a great improvement as children are making more of an effort to write neatly and write longer pieces of   good quality writing. 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

THIS WEEK ’ S RESULTS:   

Class Attendance  
Number 

of Lates 
 

Lining up 

Awards 

Nursery 85.2% 11   

Reception 91.3% 6   

Year 1 97.9% 3  2 

Year 2 97.9% 4  2 

Year 3 98.6% 15  4 

Year 4 95.3% 5  0 

Year 5 99.0% 5  3 

Year 6 96.1% 7  2 

Overall  95.5% 56  
Well-done 

Year 3! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love  yourself ,  love  one another  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS   
 

366 Blyton House 402 Dahl House  
 

  

335 Donaldson House 215 Rosen House  

Nursery Shko Rashid For being helpful in class.  

Reception Iqra Ahmed 
For always being focused and on task 

throughout the day. 

Year 1 
Sumaiya         

Chowdhury 

For being a good role model, always 

following class rules and always working 

really hard.   

Year 2 Zakariah Ben Said 
Amazing effort in his handwriting. Not 

just in Literacy but in ALL subjects.   

Year 3 
Tamira Kosru  

Safwan Rahman 

For detailed writing in News. More than 

a page.  

Year 4 
Umamah Rida 

Khanom 
Great role model constantly good work 

and effort.   

Year 5 William Hoang 
Excellent attitude towards learning. A good 

role model to other students.   

Year 6 Safiya Mussa 
Conquered fear of heights. Tried        

everything. Amazing help to others and a 

very supportive pupil.  



Diary Dates: 

Monday 17th October - Deadline for Tempest Photography 
Payments  - 4pm - School Office 

Friday 14th October - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am -     
Father Duncan Ross Room - All parents/Carers welcome 

Wednesday 19th October - Nursery Parent Workshop -  

Toilet Training- 9am till 10am - Father Duncan Ross 
Room - All Nursery parents/carers encouraged to attend 

Thursday 20th October - Parent Volunteers Induction 
Meeting - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room  

Friday 21st October - Parent Coffee Morning - Black     
History Month  - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room - All 

parents/Carers welcome 

Friday 21st October - Year 2 Class Assembly  

Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October - Half Term 
Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 31st October - Staff Training (Inset days) - School 

is Closed 

Tuesday 1st November - All pupils are back in school  

Friday 11th November - Year 4 Class Assembly  

Friday 18th November - Nursery Class Assembly  

Friday 25th November - Year 5 Class Assembly  

Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Service - 9:30am - 
St Paul’s Church, Bow Common - All parents/carers        
welcome  

Friday 16th December - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January 2017 - 
(Christmas Holidays) - School is Closed 

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February - Half Term 
Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 20th February  - All pupils are back in school 

Wednesday 29th March - Easter Service - 9:30am - St 

Paul’s Church, Bow Common - All parents/carers        

welcome  

Monday 3rd April - Monday 17th April - (Easter Holidays) - 

School is Closed 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday - School is Closed 

Tuesday 2nd May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays  - 

(school is closed) 

Monday 5th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Please remember t o check the d iary dates week ly.  
( Changes might  apply) .  

I nd ividua l  & Sib l ing Photos  

If you wish to purchase a copy of your child’s or sibling picture, 

please complete the order form and return to the office, together 

with your cash or cheque (made payable to Tempest Photography) 

by 4pm on Monday 17th October 2016. Any orders received after this 

date will have to be purchased directly from the photographers. 

There are many activities for children in  

Tower Hamlets during the holidays. Please look 

in the  parents display board or the leaflet 

point (school office) for further information. 

You can also visit the Tower Hamlets website. 

Year 5 Educational Visit 

Year 5 went to The Unicorn Theatre on 

Tuesday to see a modern production of 

Jason and the Golden Fleece as part of 

their topic ‘The Ancient Greeks’.  

Parent Volunteers  
 

Induction Meeting  
 

Thursday 20th October  
 

9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 
 

Please attend this meeting if you have applied to be a Parent  
Volunteer. Please note: if you do not  attend this induction   
meeting you will be unable to become a Parent Volunteer.   
If any queries or for further information, please contact   

Khalidah Khanom (School Office). 

A tree was made by pupils in 
the Art & Craft After School 
Club. Watch this space for 

more updates! 

Nursery Parent Workshop 
 

Wednesday 19th October 

9am—10am 

Father Duncan Ross Room 
 

We are happy to welcome Tamara 
Hussain, Play and Learning Lead from 

Integrated Early Years Service, to speak 
about toileting to Nursery parents. 

Come along for some helpful tips and 
to ask any questions you might have!  

“I loved watching the play especially when the 

pretend bird poo fell from the ceiling!! And I 

liked walking through London and seeing the 

Shard and Tower Bridge”. Anesha Uddin 

“I enjoyed the whole play. My favourite     

character was Jason, he was really funny”. 

Jack Backman 

Year 1 Educational Visit—10/10/16 

Discover Centre in Stratford 


